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City Council,

I could not find the link on the agenda to submit public comment for the March 19, 2024
meeting so I hope this works.

Thank you for the invitation to the City Council meeting and for being transparent with the
budget.

Here’s a law that can help the budget and make residents happy: AB 1824 enables law
enforcement to issue immediate fines for violating exhaust levels. Prior to 2019 police officers
issued so-called “fix it” tickets, enabling you to fix your vehicle’s exhaust system within 30 days,
provide proof, and avoid paying paying fines. As of 2019 fines are mandatory, and can range
upwards of $1,000.

The noise level of some of the modified cars and trucks disturbs the peace and quiet enjoyment of
humans and animals alike.. I'd encourage the police to spend time at Florence Avenue and
Healdsburg Avenue, and enforce this law.

Thank you for ensuring our town is fiscally responsible, and gets back to being a quiet place to
live.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Hainstock





